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SIGN UP TO GET NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL—JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO peggi@tampabay.rr.com 
We DO NOT share or sell your email.  We only use email for newsletters & occasional urgent bulletins. 

 

Have a SAFE and HAPPY 

Independence Day Celebration! 

 Flags will be displayed 

around the neighborhood. 
 

NOTE:  if you are hosting a party, ask guests to keep one side of street open. 

JULY 4TH FALLS ON 
THURSDAY THIS YEAR. 
DO NOT PUT TRASH 

OUT UNTIL YOUR NEXT 
REGULAR TRASH DAY.   

SAY HI TO NEW 
NEIGHBORS 

  Raymond & Jamie Bodamer 
 14515 Bay Hills Dr 

      NEW FREE BENEFIT FOR HOA  
  MEMBERS! 

We are building a directory of businesses owned by Bay 
Hills HOA members.  The directory will be uploaded to 
the Bay Hills website:  www.BayHillsFL.com. 
If you would like your business to be listed, please 
provide the following information by email to Board 
Director Troy Raley (troy.raley@gmail.com).  The Board 
will not be endorsing the businesses in the directory and 
reserves the right to refuse directory listings. 
 BUSINESS NAME 
 BUSINESS LOCATION 
 BUSINESS OWNER NAME 
 CONTACT INFORMATION (phone, email, other) 
 DESCRIPTION OF BUSINESS (picture if available) 

SMART RECYCLING 
Current recycling 
technology and markets 
can’t keep up with our 
perceptions of what 
“should” be recyclable. 
 

Here’s the info for paper recycling: 
 YES...paper that we read or write on 
 NO….envelopes with film windows, 
    wrapping paper, paper towels, 
    paper plates, paper cups, napkins, 
    shredded paper, paper confetti 
 
 

When in doubt, throw it out. 
Pinellas County Waste incinerates 
trash in the waste-to-electricity 
facility.  
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BAY HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 

SPECIAL EVENT….SATURDAY, JUNE 15, 2019 

Despite the rain shower, a lively group turned up to see the armored MRAP vehicle, watch 
“Taco” and his deputy demonstrate Taco’s skills, and learn helpful safety and security tips 
from our Neighborhood Watch deputy, Bo Bauman.  The sangria was a big hit, too!  Deputy 

Bauman says Bay Hills is a low-crime neighborhood, but that we should  not take that for granted.  Enjoy 
the photos, take advantage of Sheriff’s services, and make time to participate in the next Neighborhood 
Watch event.   
Many thanks to Jeff Preising for arranging the MRAP, the K-9 demonstration, and 
Deputy Bo Bauman’s presentation.  Thanks to Barb Clark for the refreshing sangria. 

TACO is a Belgian 
Malinois  not quite 2 yrs 
old from Netherlands. He 
responds to German & 
English voice commands 
but primarily follows 
hand commands from 
Deputy Matt. He will 
hold his target until 
commanded to release.  
He had a successful 
capture the morning of 
our event. 

Deputy Bo Bauman gave us a brief 
presentation about key Sheriff’s 
services, such as “crime viewer” and 
“active calls” functions on 
www.pcsoweb.com.  He also reminded 
us that we can request “house checks” 
whenever we are away on trips or 
even for whole seasons.  We had a 
group discussion about phone & 
internet scams, identity theft,  and 
ways to defend ourselves. 

REMEMBER:   

WE BEAT CRIME 

TOGETHER 

http://www.pcso.org

